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As a follow up to our bird watch, Claire came back to visit us on Wednesday the 30th of March. She had David with her who is a bird expert!
We went to the lake to do look for more birds. 
David gave us each binoculars so we could 

find more birds. 
We had to listen VERY carefully for the birds
that were hiding so we could spot them by the

different sounds they make.
At the lake the bird types we saw were 

magpie, chaffinch, blue tit, robin, great tit, 
song thrush, mallard duck, swan, blackbird, 
crow and many, many more!!  Then we went 
back to school.  We all had a very good time. 
Some of our favourite things were…………. 

Ryan – going to lake to find birds

Cameron – seeing the 2 swans at 
                the edge of the lake 

Lauren – Using binoculars  
Angus – I got to see farm geese
